SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL — Boys Branch, Juwaiza
Tel: 06 5665775 P.O. Box — 2324, Sharjah

e-mail: boys@sissharjah.com_Website: www.sisiuwaiza.com

OUR VISION
Educate  Enlighten Empower

Circular No. SIS Juwaiza/106/2022-2023 15/11/2022

For Grade X, XI & XII boys only

Dear Parent,
Greetings from Sharjah Indian School, Juwaiza

Please note that there will be stay back to conduct special classes for grade X,
XI & XII students on Wednesday, 16/11/2022 & Thursday, 17/11/2022 till
3:30 p.m.

Therefore, parents are request to send adequate food and water with their ward,
as the canteen is not functioning at present.

The subjects of special classes will be communicated by the respective class
teachers.

With every good wish

MOHAMMED AMEEN
- PRINCIPAL




